
 

YYOORRKKMMEEAADD  SSCCHHOOOOLL  ((NNCC))  
YORK ROAD, BIRMINGHAM   B28 8BB 

  Headteacher   Telephone: 0121 464 4215 

 Mr A Newman-Smith     

e-mail: enquiry@yorkmead.bham.sch.uk 

 
5th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
YEAR 6 TO TAMWORTH CASTLE AND LICHFIELD CATHEDRAL 
 
As part of their history and RE Topics in the spring term, Year 6 will be visiting 
Tamworth Castle and Lichfield Cathedral on Thursday 30th January 2025. 
All the children will take part in two workshops based on the Saxons during their visit to 
both venues. 
 
Year 6 need to be in school at 8.45am as we will be leaving school at 9.00am. They will 
not return to school until 5.30pm (please not the late return). 
 
Children who are in receipt of Free School Meals will have a packed lunch 
provided; all other pupils will require a packed lunch from home. 
 
School uniform DOES NOT need to be worn. 
Please ensure your child wears appropriate clothing for this time of year, which includes 
a waterproof coat and layered clothing. Good footwear is also essential. 
 
If your child has asthma/allergies please ensure they have an 
inhaler/medication in school otherwise they WILL NOT be able to go on the 
visit (please check the date on the inhaler/medication.) 
 
The cost for this visit is £26.56 per child. This covers the cost of the workshops at both 
venues and the transport. 
Payment for this visit must be made online. Please visit our website or school office for 
details on how to do this. 
You can pay in instalments over the next 3 months to spread the cost. The office will 
send you a link so you are able to do this. 
If insufficient funds are collected, then the visit will be cancelled. Please make your 
payments by Friday 24th January 2025.  
Should you have any concerns or queries about the visit please do not hesitate to 
contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss A Wright 
Educational Visits Coordinator 
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